
Celebrating School Year 

2018/2019 
We would like to thank you all for your support, help and encouragement over the 

past year. From volunteering, donating prizes or just coming along and supporting 

the events – none of what we do would be possible without you!  

We have had an amazing year, in which we have managed to cram in lots 

fundraising events. Here’s just a few of the highlights... 

 

We’ve had three fun discos with the final one being a 

beach-themed party. We had a limbo competition, a photo 

booth for year 6 and 200 balloons were released from 

behind the stage curtains onto the dance floor! We raised 

£1360!  

 

In December we had an amazing time at the Christmas Fair. We had 

fantastic help from yourselves and the year 6 children to run the fair. 

The children enjoyed their annual visit by Father Christmas – this year 

we raised approx. £4046! 

We also had our Christmas Tree Decoration Competition. Thank you 

for all your wonderful entries! 
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We had a fun-filled evening and a good laugh at the 

quiz night in January - a huge thank you to Graeme for 

his superb quiz master skills! We raised a fantastic 

£401! 

Midsummer Madness 

Midsummer Madness was a huge success. The  was out. So many of you came 

along to the event and many of you volunteered on the stalls. We hope that you 

enjoyed the BBQ, bar, bouncy castles, ice creams and games.  We are so grateful 

for all your support - a big thank you to the teachers and governors for their help 

too! We raised an amazing £4112! 
 

 

 

 



We would like to thank you for your help with our other fundraising 

events this year including the Swimarathon on Good Friday. 

Fantastic swimming by the children in Year 6 - they raised £343!  

 

Thank you too for supporting our yellow bag fundraisers and ice 

cream Fridays! We have so far raised £482.50! 

The money you have raised has gone towards new computer equipment in 

the ICT suite. 

 

Dates for your Diaries 

Disco - Friday 18th October 2019 

Christmas Fair - Saturday 30th November 2019. 

 

We wish you all a very happy summer holiday and look forward to seeing you 

in September!  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

If you would like to get in touch with us, please email:- 

 FOSW@StWilfrids-hh.school 

We would like to thank Claire Blackman, Katherine Wiscombe and Helen Franklin for 

the many years of help on the FOSW Committee. They will be greatly missed, as they 

step down from the PTA as their children leave St Wilfrid’s School. 

Like us on.

  

Best Wishes 

from Suzie and 

the FOSW 

Team. 
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